
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 
April 10, 2025 

 
Crime Stoppers of Mesa County is requesting information to help identify the suspects 
involved in a burglary. 

Sometime between 4:00 and 7:00 p.m. on Sunday, March 9th, two unknown suspects 
unlawfully entered several storage containers at the National Guard Armory located in the 
2800 block of Riverside Parkway. Once inside, the suspects stole a smoke machine, three 
jugs of liquid smoke, extension cords, a skill saw, and two small LED lights, which are the 
property of the Grand Junction Fire Department.   

The total estimated property loss is over $3,000.  A photo of 
the suspect’s older model white Ford truck with an extended 
bed carrying a large water tank can be viewed at 
www.241stop.com or on the Crime Stoppers of Mesa 
County's Facebook page. 

 If you know the location or the identity of the suspects 
involved in this crime, please submit a tip by downloading 
the P3tips APP on any mobile device, online at 
www.241stop.com, or by calling 970-241-7867.  The 
information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an 
arrest can earn you up to a $1,000 cash reward, and you will 
remain completely anonymous. For more information, see us 
at www.241stop.com.  

 

GJPD# 2025-15708 


